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Revised Short-Term Disability Policy 

Effective October 4, 2022, the Genesee County Road Commission (GCRC) Board of 

Commissioners adopted the revised Short-Term Disability Benefits Policy for all GCRC salary at-

will and exempt employees.  

Please be aware that the adopted revision of the Short-Term Disability (STD) Benefits Policy of 

October 4, 2022, will replace the existing policy as written in the GCRC Employee Handbook of 

November 2019.   

The newly revised policy will not apply to any salary at-will or exempt employees currently on 

approved STD leave or who may have qualified for STD before October 4, 2022, under the 

previous policy.   

To review and obtain a copy of the newly adopted policy in its entirety, please refer to the 

Employee Center section of the GCRC website.  

Thank you. 

http://www.gcrc.org/employee







